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34TH EUROPEAN WOMEN’S ARTISTIC GYMNASTICS CHAMPIONSHIPS  

IN MUNICH (GER), AUGUST 2022 
 

 
 
Dear President, 
 
The 2022 Women’s Artistic Gymnastics European Championships have ended now, but 
everyone involved has great memories of the wonderful performances from all participants. 
 
It is with great pleasure that we extend our sincerest congratulations to your Federation for 
the excellent preparation, performances and results of your athletes.  
 
The 2 gold, 2 silver and 2 bronze medals are an amazing achievement and placed your 
Federation on the third place of the overall medal standing of these Women’s Artistic 
Europeans! 

 
Wishing your Federation, coaches and athletes all the best for the future and looking forward 
to see you soon! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS 

 
Dr Farid Gayibov Lisa Worthmann 

President General Director 
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